
ñWelcoming The Public To Join Usò 
 

 
                  Edgewood Entrance Sign Restored by Edgewood Flyers and Brentwood High School 

 

 

 

ñStewards of Edgewoodò   
 

                                     

ñ@ Bnlltmhsx O`qsmdqrghoò 
 

 

Model Aviators -  Stewards of the Land 

 

Model Aviators: ñéProvide long-term stewardship.... 

They care for the areas they use....ò  
United States Environmental Protection Agency 

From:  The EPA and AMA Partnership Video 

 

¶ Helping to protect the Edgewood Preserve since the 1970s  

 

¶ Providing a family-oriented, community-based activity  

 

¶ Teaching children in the community about science and nature 

 

¶ Offering The AMA Scholarship Program 

 

¶ C.L.I.M.B. (Concerned Long Island Mountain Bikers,) L.I.G.H.T. (Long Island Greenways and Healthy Trail,) 

Partnering with the Edgewood Flyers to form: 

ñThe Stewards of Edgewood



 

 

 

 
Our winner from Dix Hills of the Community Fun-fly 

Event this past summer 

 

 

 

 

EWF Christmas Party 

`s sgd knb`k Khaq`qxè 
 

 

Our annual Christmas Party was bigger than ever.  Our 

community members came out to celebrate a great yearôs 

end.  The local Fireside Deli catered the event and 

Elwood Hobbies donated many prizes. 

 

We had special guests this year.  A family from Dix Hills 

which had participated in the Community Day this 

summer was invited.  They were the winners of the 

Community Fun-fly prize. 

 

 

 

 

 
Santa is coming to Town!! 

 

 

 

 
A thank you to Elwood Hobbies for their generosity 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Two of our Veterans from Deer Park 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays  

 



Community volunteers filled the parking lot for Earth Day 

 

 
Cleanup efforts by local community members 

Earth Day 2013 

Bkd`mtoè 
 

This yearôs efforts were to clean the main entrance and to 

remove all the litter along Commack Road.  Many 

volunteered their time including CLIMB and LIGHT.  33 

garbage bags alone were collected for Commack Rd. 
 

 
Going North along Commack Road 

 
      The many garbage bags collected along Commack Rd 

 

 

 
  Some of the garbage bags were taken by volunteers 

 

 

 
         The payoff after a long dayôs work



The after school program at St Mary provided students science, fun, and 

education in aeronautics 

 

 
St Mary students practiced all winter  

St. Mary School 

Aeronautical programè 
 

St Mary elementary school in East Islip partnered with the 

EWF in offering students an after school aeronautical 

program.   

 
 

 
A family watching on. 

 
Mom congratulating her son for his accomplishments in the 
Aeronautical Program at St Mary 

 

 
A very happy St Mary school kid after a successful flight 

 

 

The students studied aeronautics and build three flying 

model airplanes, practiced on simulators and came out to 

Edgewood to experience flight in the outdoors.  Many 

joined the Edgewood Flyers and will St Mary school will 

offer the program every year grades 5-8!! 
 

 

 

 

 
After putting to the test some theories of flight the students of St Mary 

enjoyed an outdoor snack

 


